
Franklin Elementary 

103 Country Club Road 

 Hillsboro, TX 76645 
 

What’s New? 
Please join me in welcoming our newest Franklin Elementary and Eagle’s Nest 

Learning Center family members. First, we are proud to welcome Ms. Karla 

McDonald.  That name may seem familiar, and this is because after much hard 

work, Karla has finished her degree and is now a certified teacher.  She has worked 

as our PPCD aide, and has now moved up to be our PPCD teacher.  We are also 

honored to have Ms. Evah Montes on board as our new secretary/registrar. Not 

only is Evah a graduate of HHS, she has assisted her mother Mrs. Cheryl Montes 

in the office at HJHS.  Her two children will be enrolled in our district.  Finally, 

Ms. Jordan Jump will be joining our family as a new Eagle’s Nest Teacher.  Jordan 

is no stranger to education, as she is the daughter of our very own, Mrs. Glenda 

Gregory - HHS theatre teacher.  Jordan has several years of experience as a 

daycare teacher, and is a welcome addition.  Her daughter Praisley will be enrolled 

in our Eagle’s Nest as well.  

 

Summer Highlights 
Our faculty and staff has been busy all summer.  FES and the Eagle's Nest has been 

cleaned from top to bottom.  Our teachers have been attending a variety of 

professional development activities - from the Texas Early Childhood Learning 

Summit to John Tanner, we have continued to learn and grow.  In addition, many 

teachers have served on a variety of committees to ensure that our school year runs 

smoothly.  We will be working on our new school-wide theme and a final master 

schedule when we return for professional development days. 

 

Looking Ahead 
Important Dates: 

 

August 6-7 - Pre-K Round-Up; New Student Registration 

August 6 - Meet the Teacher for our Eagle’s Nest Early Learning Center; 4:00-5:00 

PM 

August 13 - FES Meet the Teacher; 4:30-6:30 PM 

August 20 - FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL! 
 


